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Mr President, South Africa welcomes the delegation of the Kiribati to this UPR Session and the presentation of its national report.
South Africa commends the efforts undertaken on the implementation of recommendations and commitments undertaken during the last review, particularly in the midst of significant economic and social challenges that the country faces.  We further note that outstanding progress has been made in relation to the realization of the MDG target on hunger, as recognized recently by UNFAO. 
South Africa encourages Kiribati to continue all efforts towards the promotion, protection and fulfillment of all human rights, including the Right to Development and would like to pose the following recommendations: 
To continue efforts in implementation of it National Approach to Eliminating Sexual and Gender Based Violence (ESGBV) in Kiribati: Policy and Action Plan 2011-2021;
To finalize the Development of the Inclusive Education Policy giving effect to all school aged children and young persons’ Right to Education; 
To strengthen efforts on the full and effective implementation of the United Nations Human Rights Conventions that the country has acceded to. 
We wish Kiribati a very successful review during this Session. 
I thank you. 
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